
We are sorry, but Abstract submission for the Life Science PhD Meeting Innsbruck 2017 on the 18th 

and 19th of April is already closed! 

Registration itself is still possible: 

https://www.i-med.ac.at/oeh/phd/lifesciencemeeting/ 

For questions please ask: phd@i-med.ac.at 

 

https://www.i-med.ac.at/oeh/phd/lifesciencemeeting/
mailto:phd@i-med.ac.at

